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E.U.S. 299 College Drive SE Medicine Hat, Alberta T1A 3Y6
Dear Laura Antcil,

On behalf of the Medicine Hat College Education Undergraduate Society, I would like to thank
you for the time you volunteered at our Grade 5 Floor Hockey Tournament on March 14, 2015.

We had many positive comments about the quality of the tournament and the professionalism of
our volunteers. It is because of this we would like to offer our sincerest gratitude to you, as it was
your commitment and enthusiasm that made the tournament successful.

We hope that you enjoyed meeting and working with grade five students from all over Medicine
Hat, as well as working with other education students, parents, and future colleagues.

Best wishes in the future,

Sinqerely,

Savannah Symmonds



